
The African Students Assoc, invites 
all students of African descent to their 
Welcoming Barbecue, 2-6 pm, Inter­
national Students' Centre (Edward St.). 
For info, call 422-0871.

«HW, OCTOBER 3
Dalhousie Student Union Council 
Meeting - TODAY at 1 pm, Council 
Chambers, 2nd fl., SUB. All students 
welcome! For more info, call 494-1106 
or drop by rm. 222, SUB.

“Walk the World for Schizophrenia”,
a 1K walk beginning at the Dartmouth 
Ferry Terminal Park in support of over 
8,000 Nova Scotians with Schizophre­
nia, beginning at 2 pm. There will be 
free food, prizes, and music! For more 
info, call 465-2601.

Pro-Choice Rally with the International 
Socialists will be taking place at 2:30 
pm at the Halifax Commons fountain. 
Bring placards and chants!

MOfDflY, OCTOBER k
The DSU Community Affairs Com­
mittee is meeting today at 5 pm, rm. 
220, SUB. The DSU Clown Troupe 
will be meeting afterwards at 6 pm, rm. 
220, SUB. Students interested in fun 
volunteering and working for a good 
cause should come, tonight, Read 
Canada will be holding a workshop on 
reading with children. For more info, 
call Tori at 494-1106 or drop by rm. 220,
SUB.

“Coffee Talk” with Terry Donahoe, 
Leader of the Provincial Progres­
sive Conservative Party in the Green 
Room, SUB at 12 Noon, Don’t talk 
amongst yourselves .. Come and dis- 
cuss the issues that affect you! For 
more info, call 494-1106.

The DSU Communications Commit­
tee will be meeting at 4:45 pm, rm. 220, 
SUB. Any interested students (espe­
cially society reps) are encouraged to 
attend! For more info, call Lilli at 494- 
1106 or drop by rm. 220, SUB.

Dalhousie Science Society Council 
Meeting - TONIGHT at 7 pm, Council 
Chambers, 2nd fl., SUB. All students 
welcome to attend. For more info, call 
494-6710.

Red Cross Blood Donor Clinic will be 
held at the Mclnnes Rm, SUB from 
1:30-4 pm and 6-8:30 pm. All donors 
require signed ID. Why not give a pint?

Dalhousie Development Placement 
Project - TODAY is the application 
deadline. If you are a Dal student 
interested in volunteering overseas in a 
developing country next summer, con­
tact 494-2404 for more info.

Faculty of Arts & Social Science 
Seminar presents The University in the 
21 st Century: “The Greenvale Proposal: 
A New Kind of University, Critique and 
Defense" at 7:30 pm, English Dept. 
Lounge, 1434 Henry St.

Bluenose Chess Club meets every 
Monday night in the SUB, 6:30 -11:30 
pm. Players of all levels welcome - 
including novices. Active and Tornado 
tournaments every Sunday.

flhhocifKEMEnn
Wanted: Outstanding Dalhousie stu­
dents to apply for Rhodes Scholarships. 
Must have been born between Oct. 2, 
1969 and Oct. 1, 1975, and have an 
excellent academic record as well as 
strong evidence of leadership capabili­
ties as demonstrated by extracurricular 
and/or athletic activities. All applicants 
except for med students must have com­
pleted their first degree before taking up 
the scholarship. The Rhodes is one of 
the most prestigious scholarships in the 
world, and provides support for 2 years 
with a possibility of a third. Two are 
awarded for the maritimes, and last year 
only 13 applications were received. If 
you are interested in becoming a candi­
date, visit Ms. O’Brien, rm. 125, A&A 
Bldg.

A Speakeasy Program on how to talk 
to groups calmly and confidently will 
begin soon at the Counselling Centre. 
This 5-session program will be of par­
ticular interest to students who find 
that anxiety makes it difficult for them 
to give class presentations or partici­
pate in group discussions. The pro­
gram is free for Dal students, but 
enrollment is limited and a prepro­
gram meeting with a counsellor is 
necessary. For more info, call 494- 
2081 or come in person to the Centre, 
4th fl., SUB.

The 1993 Annual Fund Volunteer 
Phonathon needs volunteers for a 
couple of hours to raise money for 
their faculty, school or department. 
Call Jane Bolivar at 494-6853. Free 
pizza, many great prizes, and a chance 
to win the grand prize of a weekend for 
two at White Point Beach Lodge.

Why not joining the Dalhousie Art Gal­
lery Volunteer Group? Interested per­
sons should phone the Art Gallery at 
494-2403 for more info.

MCAT STUDY GROUP - Nervous
about April ‘94 MCAT? For mature 
students interested in teamwork, co­
operative learning and study time that 
won’t interfere with the spouse, the 
house or the kids. Call Tracey at 477- 
7451.

Career Decision Making Workshops
will be beginning at various times in 
October. These are offered, free to Dal­
housie students, by Counselling & Psy­
chological Services. For more info, call 
494-2081!

The new Dalhousie Development 
Placement Project, an initiative of Stu­
dent Services, is recruiting applicants for 
93-94. If you are a Dal student who is 
interested in serving as a volunteer over­
seas in a developing country next sum­
mer, working in an area related to your 
field of study, find out more information 
by calling 494-2404. Application dead­
line is Oct. 4. So please take note and 
don’t miss out!

Want to be a clown? Have you 
always wanted to dress up as a clown 
but were afraid to do it? Are you 
looking for something productive and 
fun to do in your spare time? The DSU 
Community Affairs office is looking for 
interested people to get involved with 
the DSU Clown Troupe and the DSU 
Community Affairs Committee. For 
more info, call Tori at 494-1106 or 
drop by rm. 220, SUB.

The Dal Student Advocacy Service
- Law students provide assistance to 
other students involved in proceed­
ings with the University, such as aca­
demic offences, requirements to with- 
drawf rom a programme, or appeals of 
grades and regulations. Free and 
confidential. Call 494-2205 (24 hrs) 
or visit the office, rm. 402, SUB.

Attention Senior Students! Graduate 
recruitment by local and national compa­
nies has begun. Visit the Dal Student 
Employment Centre, 4th fl., SUB at least 
once a week to pick up info on deadlines 
and employer briefing sessions.

Al-Anon Family Groups - Is alcohol a 
problem in your family? Al-Anon Family 
Groups are a fellowship of families, rela­
tives and friends whose lives have been 
affected by someone else's drinking. If 
you believe this could be you, Al-Anon 
may help. Please call 466-7077 or 1- 
800-245-4656.

The Medical Education Unit, Fac­
ulty of Medicine is recruiting stu­
dents for simulated tutorial groups, to 
provide an orientation for the tutors in 
the medical curriculum, The students 
who volunteer will be offered an hono­
rarium of $6/hr based on a full day of 
approx. 7-8 hrs. Students should be 
in their senior year of a degree pro­
gram, first year in grad studies, or in a 
senior year in any of any health pro­
fession programs. This experience is 
ideal for students who are considering 
a degree in Medicine. Rhone Martine 
McKay (494-1845) if interested in par­
ticipating on one of the following dates: 
(1993): Thurs., Oct. 7; Wed., Nov. 17; 
Tues., Dec. 14. (1994): Wed., Feb. 
23; Thurs., Mar. 31.

Notice for Donations - The Killam Li­
brary is planning a book sale during 
Alumni Weekend, Oct. 1 & 2. If you 
would like to donate books, please bring 
them to the Collections Development 
Department.

Looking for a challenge? Youth Chal­
lenge International is now recruiting par­
ticipants (18-25 years) to represent 
Canada on 3-month overseas projects in 
Guyana and other parts of the world. For 
more info, contact Heidi at 454-2298.

Looking for Part-Time Work? The Dal
Student Employment Centre, 4th fl., SUB 
has may part-time employment opportu­
nities-both on and off campus. Postings 
change daily so check the notice boards 
regularly!

Needed: One Special Volunteer If you
love small children, the Halifax Thomas 
Raddall Branch Library's Upgrading 
Class childcare program is in need of 
your assistance Tuesday and Friday af­
ternoons, from 1 -3 pm. Please call Josh 
or Ron at 421 -2728 for more info.

Interested in wheelchair basket­
ball? "The Spinnakers" are looking 
for women, with or without disabilities, 
who love basketball and are inter­
ested in the challenge of wheelchair 
ball! For more info, call Darlene 
Jackman at 423-9518.

Would you like to help ease a new­
comer’s transition to a new life in 
Canada? Learn about other cultures 
and share your own? The Metropoli­
tan Immigrant Association (MISA) 
invites you to join its volunteer tutor 
programme. For more info, call 423- 
3607. OfiSHFEDS

Awesome Spring Break Trips! Campus 
Reps Needed. Cuba, Cancun, Daytona, 
and Quebec City. Call NOW! 1-800- 
363-0634.

From 8 to 10 pm, CBC Radio will 
broadcast TALKIN’ABOUT AIDS, an
Atlantic-wide phone-in show for teens 
at the junior and senior high level, pro­
viding the opportunity to call in on toll- 
free lines with questions about AIDS. 
Host is Jonathan Torrens, co-host of 
Street Cents. The show will provide the 
privacy and anonymity sometimes re­
quired to ask the tough questions. The 
Nova Scotia number is 1 -800-565-1940. 
The local Halifax number is 420-9336.

SODALES, the Dal debating club, 
meets every Tuesday at 6 pm, Council 
Chambers, 2nd fl., SUB.

Red Cross Blood Donor Clinic will be 
held at the Mclnnes Rm, SUB from 
1:30-4 pm and 6-8:30 pm. All donors 
require signed ID. Today is the last day 
for the clinic at Dalhousie.

The Dalhousie Association of Gradu­
ate Students will host the first of a 
series of “Evenings with the Dean” at
6-8 pm, top fl. of the Grad House (cor­
ner of LeMarchant and University). The 
discussion topics are (1 ) plagiarism and 
publication, and (2) the student/super­
visor relationship: roles and responsi­
bilities. For info, call 494-2809.

Lester Pearson Institute’s Brown Bag 
Lunch Series presents “Generation X 
and the future of development”, 12-1 
pm in the Seminar Rm., Lester Pearson 
Institute, 1321 Edward St. For more 
info, call 494-2038.

Career Workshop - Counselling & Psy­
chological Services is offering a work­
shop on “Interview Skills”, 9-10:30 
am, rm. 306, SUB. Call 494-2081 for 
more info.

WEDfEHW, OCTOBER 6
The DSU External Affairs Committee 
will be meeting at 6 pm, rm. 220, SUB. 
Interested in the upcoming federal elec­
tions? Then you should come! For 
more info, call Lisa at 494-1106 or drop 
by rm. 220.

The Dalhousie-King s National Model 
United Nations Society (DUNMUNS) 
meets Wednesdays at 5 pm, rm. 304, 
SUB. All students interested in the 
United Nations and global issues are 
invited to attend.

Action planning meeting of the Interna­
tional Socialists at 7:30 pm, rm. 306, 
SUB. Join the IS in taking action against 
the proposed cuts and tuition increases.

Red Cross Blood Donor Clinic will be 
held at the Mclnnes Rm, SUB from 
1:30-4 pm and 6-8:30 pm. All donors 
require signed ID. Why not give a pint?

Career Workshop - Counselling & Psy­
chological Services is offering a work­
shop on “Resume/Cover Letter/Ap­
plication", 9-10:30 am, rm. 316, SUB. 
Call 494-2081 for more info.

The Department of German invites 
you to the film showing of Cobra Verde 
(in German with English sub-titles), to­
night at 8 pm, MacMechan Auditorium, 
1st floor, Killam Library. Admission is
free!

Dalhousie Student Outreach Soci­
ety, an education group (presentations, 
discussion groups, etc.) for all students 
regardless of sexual/affectional orien­
tation with an interest in the social and 
political implications of sexuality, meets 
tonight (and every 2nd Wednesday) at 
7:30 pm, rm. 318, SUB. For more info, 
contact the Enquiry Desk (494-2140).

THQRIDflY, SEPTEMBER 30
Dalhousie Arts Society Meeting at
6:30 pm, Council Chambers, 2nd fl., 
SUB ALL ARTS STUDENTS WEL­
COME!

B-GLAD (Bisexual, Gay & Lesbian As­
sociation at Da) meets every Thursday, 
7 pm, rm. 307, SUB. All are welcome!

x

Dalhousie Women’s Collective - First 
meeting tonight at 6 pm, rm. 306, SUB. 
All interested women, please come!

Career Workshop - Counselling & Psy­
chological Services is offering a work­
shop on “Interview Skills", 1:30-3 pm, 
rm. 316, SUB. Call 494-2081 for info.

Come meet the profs! The Dalhousie 
Political Science Society is hosting a 
social mixer for students and profs. 
Come to the Political Science Lounge 
on the 3rd fl., A&A Bldg, at 3:30 pm 
TODAY!

“Budget Planning" - a free program 
where Nova Scotia Credit Union Man­
ager, Gary Greeley introduces you to 
the basics of saving, budgeting and 
investing at the Halifax North Branch 
Library on Gottingen St. at 7 pm. Call 
Mike Finigan at421 -6987 for more info.

FRDflT. OCTOBER 1
A Rationalization Discussion with Dr. 
Janet Halliwell, Chair of the Nova Sco­
tia Council on Higher Education and 
the Dalhousie Association of Graduate 
Students - howthe rationalization of the 
province’suniversitiesrelatestogradu- 
ate programmes and research. 1:30-3 
pm, rm. 224-226, SUB.. For more info, 
call 494-2089.

Psychology Department Colloquium 
presents its Terry Anders Memorial 
Lecture Dr. Mary Harrington of Smith 
College will present “Shifting the phase 
of your internal dock" at 3:30 pm in rm. 
4258/63 in the LSC

School of Education’s International 
Students’ Night and Pot Luck Sup­
per will be held at the School of Educa­
tion at 7:30 pm. For more info, call Joe 
Brown at 494-3300.

Dalhousie Christian Fellowship will 
meet tonight at 7:30 pm, rm. 224, SUB. 
Everyone welcome!

School of Library and Information 
Studies “Alumni Day” will be held at 
10:45 am, MacMechan Auditorium, 1st 
floor, Killam Library. A panel of alumni 
in various career paths will discuss key 
issues in their work environments and 
professional preparation. For more info, 
call 494-3656

Are you interested in International De­
velopment issues? Join the Interna­
tional Development Campus Coun­
cil (IDCC) tonight in the Seminar Room, 
Lester Pearson Institute at 12 Noon. All 
welcome. For info, call 494-2038.

SflTURDflY, OCTOBER Z
The Howe Hall Alumni Assoc, and 
Howe Hall Residence Council are 
hosting the 4th Annual Homecoming
Smoker for alumni and residents of 
Howe Hall. Donations are being ac­
cepted at the door in an effort to create 
a Howe Hall Alumni Bursary Fund. 
(Donations over $10 receive a tax re­
ceipt.) All welcome. Come and relive 
the “Glory Days"!

The Theatre, Costume Studies, and 
Music Student Societies present The 
HeARTIess PARTy! 8 pm ‘til you drop! 
Green Rm, SUB. Support the perform­
ing arts at Dal! There'll be a cabaret, 
food, and dancing!

Anything for the Dalendar section is due MONDAYS at NOON. Classifieds are $5. Please 
drop off your announcements at the Gazette Office, 3rd floor, SUB. Thanks!_LJ.______
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